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SUPERINTENDENT’S 
MESSAGE

Thank You for an Incredible Year!
As we close out the school year, I want to take a moment to express my heartfelt gratitude 
to our entire community for your unwavering support of our schools. Whether you have 
students in our district or not, your encouragement, engagement, and dedication to 
education make a profound difference in the lives of our students and staff.

This year has been filled with incredible moments—cheering on our teams in our brand-new 
high school stadium, meeting with community members at Coffee with the Superintendent, 
enjoying the talents of our students in band and choir performances, and witnessing the 
remarkable growth of our students through the dedication of our outstanding educators. 
None of this success would be possible without the continued support of our broader 
community, who champion our schools in so many ways.

We’ve also faced challenges—from navigating construction projects to managing the realities 
of the world around us—and I appreciate the patience and understanding of our community 
as we worked through them together. Through it all, we remained committed to our four 
district priorities: exceptional teaching and learning, transparent communication, meaningful 
relationships, and ensuring safety and security for all.

A special congratulations to the Copley High School Class of 2025! As our graduates take 
their next steps, I know they do so with the values, skills, and resilience that our community 
has helped instill in them.

Speaking of graduates—if you’re a Copley High School alum, we want to hear your story! 
Whether it’s your career, achievements, or favorite Copley memories, your experience can 
inspire the next generation of students. Check out the QR code on page 2 of this newsletter 
to share your journey with us!

I’m excited for all that next year will bring, and I look forward to continuing our partnership 
in making our schools the best they can be. Thank you for your ongoing support of our 
students, staff, and schools—together, we are #1!

Wishing you all a wonderful summer!

With gratitude,

Aimee
Aimee Kirsch, Superintendent 
Copley-Fairlawn City Schools

CONNECT WITH US!

Subscribe to 
the District 
Newsletter!
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DISTRICT 
PRIORITIES

 Engage in 
exceptional teaching 
through data-driven, 
research-based 
practices that lead to 
remarkable learning.

 Understand and 
enforce expectations 
for behavior to ensure 
safety and security for 
the school community.

 Foster relationships 
with an awareness 
that all people have 
different backgrounds, 
experiences, and needs.

 Engage in 
transparent, frequent, 
and consistent 
communication with all 
stakeholders.



CONSTRUCTION
UPDATE

I’m happy to share that renovations led by Infinity Construction are nearly complete across all 
five schools. Thanks to your support, we’ve accomplished an impressive list of upgrades this 
school year, including:

•	 Renovation of all restrooms, with the addition of single-use options
•	 Upgraded kitchens and cafeterias at the High School and Middle School
•	 Renovated locker rooms at both the High School and Middle School
•	 Updates to the High School’s main entrance, lobby, auditorium, main office,  

and guidance office
We also extend our thanks to Vasco Sports for overseeing the renovation of the  
Copley-Fairlawn Middle School Track and Field Complex. The new turf, track surface, seating, 
and lighting have made a tremendous impact.

And of course, we can’t forget the Copley High School Stadium, which officially opened on 
August 20, 2024. Thank you to our community and to Summit Construction for bringing this 
incredible facility to life—a space we can all be proud of.

Looking ahead, parking lot repairs at all five buildings will begin this summer, with full 
completion expected by next summer. These improvements will include expanded parking and 
enhanced safety and accessibility. You’ll also notice ongoing maintenance such as painting, 
lighting upgrades, and new signage throughout our facilities.

Thank you once again for your continued support. These exciting upgrades are not just 
improving our schools—they’re creating welcoming, inspiring spaces that will serve students, 
staff, and the community for generations to come.

We are incredibly grateful for your overwhelming support of the 
November 2022 bond levy. Your commitment to our schools has 
made it possible to bring transformative upgrades to all five of 
our buildings—ensuring safe, modern, and functional learning 
environments for our students and staff.
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June 24 
Board of Education Meeting 
5:30 p.m.

July 15 
Board of Education Meeting 
5:30 p.m.

August 19 
Student’s 1st Day  
(Grades 1-12)
Board of Education Meeting 
5:30 p.m.

September 1 
No School - Labor Day

IMPORTANT 
DATES

Scan to submit your 
story and photos!

We Want to Hear Your Story! 
From Friday night lights to lifelong friendships,  
your journey started here. 
Now, we want to celebrate where life has taken you.

Photos and content shared may be used in the 
district’s marketing and communications.

SHARE YOUR STORY WITH US! 
Whether it’s your career, achievements, or favorite 
Copley memories, your experience can inspire the 
next generation of Indians.


